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Dear Ms. Moore: 
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This letter responds to your letter to me dated September 30,2002 regarding the comments 
conceming the proposed changes to Rules 25-6.044 and 25-6.0455 filed by the Investor Owned 
Utilities (“IOUs”) on September 20,2002 (the “September 20 letter”) in the above referenced docket. 

As stated in the September 20 letter, the IOUs support the proposed rule changes for the 
purposes of reporting. The intent of the IOUs in filing the September 20 letter was not to request 
changes to the proposed rules. Our intent was to ensure that the Commission was on notice of om 
position that any Euture proposed use of the new reporting requirements for the purpose of 
establishing standards and associated rewarddpenalties would require the IOUs to incur substantial 
modifications and upgrades to provide a greater level of accuracy than that currently provided fiom 
our current systems and processes. In the September 20 letter, the IOUs provided a rough estimate 
of increased costs of over $75 million to complete the modifications necessary to provide the 
accuracy required by the standards and rewarddpenalties provisions drafted (and subsequently 
removed) by Staff for discussion purposes in this rulemaking process. 
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The IOUs did not intend by virtue of the September 20 letter to suggest any changes to the 
proposed rules and are not requesting that the proposed rules be brought back before the Commission 
at a future agenda conference. 

1 hope this letter was hlly responsive to your request for clarification. A copy of this letter 
is being filed with the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services. . 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth A. Hofhan 

KAH/knb 
cc: Honorable Blanca Bayo, Director, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
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